
	
	

       
 
 

If you are a resident of the City of Middletown, the Town of 
Deerpark, or the Village of Warwick, you are invited to take our 
Healthography Survey. Your opinion is extremely valuable and just by 
answering our questions, you will be helping to improve your 
community. Your responses will be used by the Health Department to 
identify what resources are needed to better the health of Orange County 
residents. The survey is completely anonymous and only takes about 10 
minutes.  Thank you for taking part. 

 
Take the survey online at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Healthography 
Get your voice heard! 

	
	
	
	

	

 
 
 

        Survey will be open until: 12/9/16 
																																																												 	

	

The Orange County Department of Health 
Needs Your Input!	

Scan the QR code to 
take the survey on 

your phone! 



The Orange County Department of Health Needs 
your Input! 
 
If you are a resident of the City of Middletown, the 
Town of Deerpark, or the Village of Warwick, you 
are invited to take our Healthography Survey. Your 
responses will be vital in helping the Health 
Department identify the resources needed to better 
the health of your neighborhoods. The survey is 
completely anonymous and takes about 10 minutes. 

 
Take the survey online at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Healthography 
Get your voice heard! 

	

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 


